
 

JANUARY 26, 2024 

SUPPORT 

STAFF 

MENTORING 

PROGRAM 
2024 Mentor/Mentee Group Meeting 

We are now accepting applications for eligible support staff 

interested in participating in our Mentorship program.  This 

program is open to Clerical employees as well as EA’s in 

Elementary/Middle/Secondary, Indigenous EA’s, and Child & 

Youth Care Workers.  Please complete the appropriate application 

form and submit to mentorship-supportstaff@sd33.bc.ca by 

November 30, 2024. 

 

2024 Dates 

──── 

January 26th  

Initial Session  

──── 

May 17th  

Mid-Year Check-in 

──── 

November TBD 

Final Session 

──── 

Additional one-on-

one meetings to be 

arranged throughout 

the year. 

A JOINT INITIATIVE 

  CUPE Local 411 

8432 Harvard Place 

604-392-1411 / 411.cupe.ca 

AND 

SD33 (Chilliwack) 

8430 Cessna Drive 

604-792-1321 / sd33.bc.ca 
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